
Staff Senate
Minutes, Jan. 19, 2023 Regular Meeting

The meeting, via Zoom, was called to order by President Serena Young at 12:00 p.m.

Minutes of the November 17, 2022, meeting were approved electronically.

The speaker for the meeting was Ms. Letitia A. Long, current rector of the Board of
Visitors. She was introduced via a video from the United States Geospatial Intelligence
Foundation (USGIF) when it presented Long with the Arthur C. Lundahl – Thomas C.
Finnie Lifetime Achievement Award. After giving an overview of the organization and
operation of the Board of Visitors, Long answered several questions.

Young promoted the upcoming McComas Leadership Seminar in March, with
registration information to be released soon.

The meeting was adjourned at 1:00 p.m.

The video of the meeting is at https://video.vt.edu/media/1_tpglmpr5

Respectfully submitted,
Bruce B. Harper
Staff Senate Secretary

https://video.vt.edu/media/1_tpglmpr5

